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Sara Roediger, AICP, Director 
 

From:  Sara Roediger 
To:  Planning Commission 
Date:  October 12, 2018 
Re:  Master Plan Update 
 
The Planning and Economic Development Department is pleased to offer the draft 2018 Master Land Use 
Plan updates for distribution to neighboring communities and reviewing agencies as required by state law. A 
synopsis of the master plan update process and information on plan distribution and eventual adoption can 
be found in the attached memo from Giffels Webster. A draft motion for the Planning Commission’s 
consideration is provided below. 
 
MOTION by ___________, seconded by ___________, the Rochester Hills Planning Commission hereby 
recommends City Council authorize distribution of the Draft 2018 Master Land Use Plan updates as presented 
at the Planning Commission meeting of October 16, 2018. 


